VT1: Notice of postponing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 
On 06 April 2020, Ben Thanh Material Joint Stock Company announced the Notice No.08/ CV- TB on postponing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows: 

Contents: 

Because the situation of the Covd-19 disease is complex and in order to implement the Direction No.15/ CT- TTg dated 27 Mar 2020 and the Direction No.16/ CT- TTg dated 31 Mar 2020 by the Prime Minister on implementing solutions to prevent the disease, currently, the preparation of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 of Ben Thanh Material Joint Stock Company has not been completed, so the Company may not hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as expectation. Therefore, Ben Thanh Material Joint Stock Company postpones the holding of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders until the new notice is issued. 

Ben Thanh Material Joint Stock Company commits to implement works according to the regulation of the law on holding and disclosing information relating to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company. 
